BMM: PGL



February 5, 1953

Dr. William M. Hale Division of Bacteriology and Virology Brookhaven Mational Laboratory Upton, Long Island, New York

Dear Doctor Hale:

We are sorry to hear of the illness in your family, and hope that you will be able to attend the conference here on February 20. The formerly tentative plans are now definite: Friday, February 20, at 9:30 A.M. in Room 1201, East Building, 16th Street and Constitution Avenue, Washington.

The conference is to be quite informal and no extensive presentation of data is contemplated. However, brief statements of results and current problems may be expected. The investigators who have agreed to participate include the following:

US DOE ARCHIVES

Dr. Willie W. Smith, National Institutes of Health

Dr. M. H. Hatch, Brown University

Col. G. M. McDonnel, Armed Forces Special Weapons Project

Dr. Joseph W. Howland, AEC Project, University of Rochester

Lt. Comm. E. P. Cronkite, Naval Medical Research Institute

Dr. I. L. Shechmeister, Washington University

Dr. W. H. Taliaferro, University of Chicago

Dr. C. Phillip Miller, University of Chicago

Col. John H. Rust, UT-AEC Agricultural Research Program

Dr. Simon Koletsky, Western Reserve University

Dr. Ernst Jawetz, University of California Medical Center

Dr. Robert E. Bauer, University of Maryland

Dr. J. Vincent, University of California, Los Angeles

Dr. Silverman, U. S. Naval Research Development Laboratory, San Francisco

Dr. William H. Feldman, Mayo Clinic

Sincerely yours,

Paul G. LeFevre Assistant to Chief (Research) Medical Branch

	LEFEVRE:r	1-	Medical Branch Division of Biology and Medicine		
OFFICE >	Medical				\
	Let		nnostro	TOUR OF STREET	T IT
	2/5		UKlahiid	Mich & Manager	latt (
DATE					

Form AEC-318

. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE 16-62761